
From: pada venus   
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 5:48 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Proposed Amica or Condo Development Files: ZAC-21-049 UHOPA-21-023 Wilson St. East, 
Ancaster 
 
We strongly oppose the short timeline for consideration of the proposed Official Plan Amendment at 
442, 450, 454, and 462 Wilson St. East, Ancaster.  The staff report is not available until February 9th, and 
it is unconscionable to expect responses from the public a mere five days later, by February 14th, one 
day before the Planning Committee meets.    This is not a reasonable notice period for such an 
important amendment proposal, and denies public input.   
 
Residents of Ancaster are not afforded a reasonable period of time for understanding and considering 
the implications of these applications. 
 
Kindly submit this email to support revised and extended timelines for public input with respect to these 
Official Plan Amendment applications.  
 
Pat Venus 
David Venus 
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